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Complete Streets is making the rounds in La Crosse. City council members last  week voted to
create a Complete Streets ordinance. Complete Streets essentially  considers all forms of
transportation doing road planning. Today, county board  supervisors vote on their own
Complete Streets plan. Which, in the end, says  county bike and pedestrian guy, Jack
Zabrowski, won't make significant changes  to many roads in the county.   He says the biggest
difference will be on the  county roads that have high volumes of traffic.  Zabrowski estimates
about ten  roads would actually be affected should county board members vote for the 
Complete Streets resolution tonight.  
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